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NJSSA Meeting Minutes for March 1st 2014 
 
The meeting began with a moment of silence and prayer for all deceased league officials, players 
and for all our troops in Afghanistan and around the world.  Howie Marlin advised that the "In 
Memoriam" page will almost be a full page in the Newsletter. 
 
Held on 3/1/2014 at Omega Diner, North Brunswick, NJ 
 
The following items were discussed: 
 

1. Team rosters must be computerized so that they can be electronically merged for the 

Newsletter and for compiling a data base of all Senior Softball members of the NJSSA. 

 

2. Rosters should be emailed or mailed to Bob Lorincz NO LATER THAN June 1, 2014.  One 

check for NJSSA dues of $5 per player should be sent to Howie Marlin NO LATER THAN June 

1, 2014.  Their addresses were in the previous minutes, which can be found on the NJSSA 

website at njseniorsoftball.com. 
 

3. The 69+ Tournament will have the 4 Middlesex County teams playing against the 4 Morris 

County teams.  Hopefully, there will be additional 69+ teams from Morris, Union and Ocean 

Counties to play against one another.  The tournament will be held in Old Bridge at Veterans 

Field and possibly Phillips Field.  The rain date is June 18th. 
 

4. The dates and locations for the 50+ and 60+ Tournaments are as follows: 

 

60+ Tournament: August 9-10 in Linden 

50+ Tournament: August 16-17 in Linden 

 

There are no rain dates for the 50+ and 60+ tournaments at this time. 

 

For the 50+ Tournament, if a team has only 8 players, they can add up to 4 players from 

another team in their same division or a lower division, for a maximum of 12 players. 

 

For the 60+ Tournament, if a team has only 9 players, they can add up to 4 players from 

another team in their same division or a lower division, for a maximum of 13 players. 

 

Rosters for the tournament and the forfeit fee check must be received 2 weeks before the start 

of the tournament. 

  

5.  The illegal bat list is on the ASA website and was updated on January 28, 2014. 

 

This is the final meeting of the winter season.  Hopefully we can play some softball before June. 
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NEXT MEETING:  The next meeting will be as follows: 
 

DATE:    TBD (SATURDAY) 
TIME:     9:00 AM 
PLACE: OMEGA DINER, NORTH BRUNSWICK, NJ 

 
The above information is for the record and for future reference.  Hopefully everyone reads, 
digests and retains the information. 
 
Thank You, 

Tony Ciavatta 
Tony Ciavatta 
 


